TRITONS

Dear New Member,

Welcome to the Temecula Triton Swim Club (TMEC).

We are thrilled that you chose to join our Club. We know you have many choices and look forward to serving you.
You'll find the Club to be a caring family oriented environment.

Mission Statement
Temecula Swim Club aims to develop swimmers to be technically, physically, and mentally prepared to meet
challenges and achieve goals in and out of the water.

Vision
To offer members and the Temecula Valley, Murrieta Valley and Inland Empire residents a world-class competitive
swim program.

Philosophy

Teamwork: TMEC is a team that is built upon the commitment, support, and participation of the board, coaches,
swimmers, parents/guardians, and the community at large. TMEC believes that its success in achieving the team’s
goals is dependent upon the cooperation of all members.

Coaching: TMEC is committed to providing a progressive program where athletes are given specific goals beginning
with swimming techniques and proceeding through more challenging training to reach the level of each athlete’s full
potential.

Our main objective is to offer a service that caters to the well-being of our swimmers As President, my vision beyond
the Club’s vision is "To be a family oriented, high-tech organized, premier swim club." This will be accomplished
through organization, communication, participation not to mention education, research, and available technology.

The Board of the Directors functions as a group with majority rule. We pride ourselves on fairness, openness and
honesty. Our goal is to make the club better; this is what we will do to the best of our ability.

Our Coaching Staff is ever striving to care for the swimmers, educate themselves and are second to none. TMEC
training and evaluation aligns with standards set forth by USA Swimming and is in an effort to better prepare our
swimmers and help them be their very best.

Again, thank you for choosing our Club and looking forward to serving you.

Regards,
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Bruce E. Scott
President, Board of Directors



	Dear New Member,

